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When | first heard of the C&H hog farm being built in Mt. Judea, Arkansas, | felt
there was not possibly a greater insult to the natural world as it pertained to the
Buffalo River.

So | can whole heartedly say that | support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule
5 and Rule 6. | understand that these changes mean that there is a permanent
moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in the Buffalo
National River watershed.

It was, in my opinion, too long in coming and | hope that the karst topography that
was impacted by this CAFO and the river itself can recover.

Thank you for having this issue open to public comment.

Rachel Henriques
Mt. Judea
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